
 

For Immediate Release                December 16, 2024  

Contact: Representative Jerry L. O’Connor                                                                       (608) 237-9152   

 

Statement on Shooting at Abundant Life Christian School 

FOND DU LAC – Representative Jerry O’Connor (R-Fond du Lac) released the following statement on today’s 

shooting at Abundant Life Christian School in Madison: 

“I am deeply saddened by the news of the shooting at Abundant Life Christian School. My great niece and 

nephew are students at the school and I am thankful that they are safe. I am grateful to law enforcement and all 

first responders for their efforts today.” 

“My family and I extend our deepest sympathies to all those impacted by this horrible tragedy. The families of 

all of Abundant Life students will be in our prayers.” 

“I will continue to monitor all developments as they become available.” 
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